
 
 
17th June 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

RE:  AN INVITATION TO SUPPORT YOUR SON/S EDUCATION 

WITH A TAX ADVANTAGE FOR YOU 

 
 
The College Development Fund is specifically set up under the Commonwealth Tax Act to offer you a tax 
deduction when making a donation to the College. 
 
The education of boys is a noble undertaking and deserves financial support. The Development Fund 
enables you, to both support this work and gain a tax deduction.  According to the regulations under which 
the Fund is established the money can only be used to provide educational facilities. (Performing Arts 
Centre, Sports Centre and Year 7 & 8 redevelopment) 
 
Naturally facilities like these will advance your son’s education and career prospects  
 
Any amount, however small, will be appreciated 
and does make a difference. 
 
An official receipt will be posted to you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Br Garry Coyte FSC 
BA, Dip Ed, Grad Dip Arts (RE) 
M.Ed Adm., M.Ed Leadership 
PRINCIPAL 

 
 

TO ST BEDE’S COLLEGE MENTONE DEVELOPMENT FUND 

 (ABN 59 127 195 135) 
 

Methods of Payment: 

 

 Cheque                                            Credit Card:                 Visa                MasterCard 

 
Card Number:                                                                                                                                          
 
Expiry:                                  /                   
 
Receipt Name: ……………………………………………………………….………..……… Amount of Donation $: ........................ 
 
Address: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Post Code: …………………………………………………………………. Contact Phone No: ………………………………………………….. 
 
Signature: …………………………………………………………........ 

 


